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PRO BONO NEWSLETTER        SEPTEMBER 2015 
 

 
FREE TRAINING AVAILABLE ­ OCT 23, 2015 ­ TOPEKA 

Training topics include family law issues and other issues that impact KLS clients including debt 

collection and public benefit administrative appeals.  We will request CLE approval for 4 hours 

of training.  It will be provided free to attorneys who accept pro bono cases from KLS. 

 
Register me for this training.   We have had a good response from volunteer attorneys to 

this training opportunity. We will send you information once the time and location are finalized. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

FREE CLE 
Approved for 3 hours, non­traditional Kansas Programming 

 
This summer, Practising Law Institute's second annual massive open online course, 

Effective Communication with the Legal Services Client 2015, was once again 

the talk of the pro bono community. We are pleased to announce that 

you can now experience this free, unique and interactive 

program On­Demand through PLI's Interactive Learning Center. 

This program, taught by Alicia Aiken of the Confidentiality 

Institute, is available to anyone who wants to learn more about 

how to work effectively with clients they accept on a pro bono 

basis. Through 30­45 minute segments that you can take at any 

time, you will learn:  

 Strategies for establishing a trusting and productive 

relationship  

 Techniques for getting to know your client 

 Tips for effective communication with your client 

 Strategies for helping your client make informed legal choices 

GET STARTED TODAY! 

Wichita law firm makes supply drive donation 
 

Kansas Legal Services ‐ Wichita received a donation of office supplies 
from a local law firm. Martin Pringle asked the staff at the KLS office 
to make a list. It was not much later that the supplies were delivered 
to the KLS offices. Thank you Martin Pringle! 

 

Learn More about the KLS Office Supply Drive online. 

mailto:cindyv@klsinc.org
http://content.inform.pli.edu/emessageIRS/servlet/IRSL?v=5&amp;a=10064&amp;r=16985&amp;m=14376&amp;l=4&amp;e=2&amp;x=2457325.0
http://www.ksbar.org/?kls_supplydrive
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JEANS FOR JUSTICE 2015 
 

Jeans for Justice is a fun event for law firms to encourage employee support 

of Kansas Legal Services.  In exchange for a donation to Kansas Legal 

Services, law firms allow their employees a casual dress day.  A law firm can 

choose any date; make it a part of Celebrate Pro Bono week 2015, by 

participating between October 25 - 31. 
 

            

 
Visit Our Website  to Make a Donation! 

 
 
 

If you have time to accept a case on a pro bono basis,  

please contact us. 
 
 

Contact Us: 
 
 

Kansas Legal Services 

785­233­2068 | harpm@klsinc.org | 
http://www.kansaslegalservices.org  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.kansaslegalservices.org/node/1952/make-contribution-kls-through-paypal
mailto:harpm@klsinc.org
http://www.kansaslegalservices.org/

